
BALLATER ROYAL HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY TREASURER’s  REPORT 

Year to 30th September 2020        

Funds as at 1st October 2019                                  £9,251.62   

Funds  as at 30th September 2020                 £8,071.44 

 

In common with almost all Societies and Clubs, we have been unable to hold most of our events  this 

year, in particular the Plant Sale and the Flower Show. So the  Society’s financial position shows a deficit 

of £1180.18. However this is less cause for concern than it might be, as we still have reserves of over 

£8,000. Note however that mainly thanks to the Secretary some sponsorhip was paid and some plants 

were sold.  

Annual  Subscriptions if ever we have meetings where they can be collected will be, as last year, £10. 

Associate Membership at £5 is available for Floral Art Members and those who wish only to submit for 

the annual Flower Show or Plant Sale.  Guests’ admission would continue at £3 a meeting.  

I look forward to being able to collect £10 subscriptions. 

 

Neil Allan 

Hon Treasurer 

4 Dundarroch Road 

Ballater AB35 5NP 

. 


